
Public Notice 
Manasquan Hydrant Flushing 

Monday, April 15, 2024 
Until 

Friday, April 26, 2024 
7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
Please be advised not to do laundry during these 

hours. 

 

The Manasquan Water Department will be conducting its bi-annual hydrant 
flushing.  Hydrant flushing helps to maintain a high level of water quality 
throughout the distribution system and ensure the proper operation of all our fire 
hydrants.  Please be advised that some discolored water may be experienced.  To 
eliminate this harmless discoloration, turn on cold faucets and leave open until the 
water runs clear.  Thank you for your patience during this time. 

Residents with questions or concerns, please contact Water Treatment Plant 
Supervisor, Ryan Travers at rtravers@manasquan-nj.gov or call (732)223-0544 ext. 
550.  Thank you. 
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